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QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

SUMMARY  

The following question has been received from a member of the public before the deadline, as 

outlined in the Procedural Standing Orders for Council and Committees in Part 4 of the Council’s 

Constitution, and before the statutory deadline for publication of the agenda.  

If any further questions are received before the constitutional deadline, as outlined above, they will 

be circulated prior to the meeting for members’ information, under separate cover.  

Any question(s) will be heard during the Council meeting on 17 October 2016 and a response will be 

given by the Leader of the Council.   

 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

1. From Mr Neil Curtis   

“Could the council look to allowing high speed cable/fibre optic broadband into the St Annes on sea 

area. We as a town are being left behind in the competitive business and social environment. Fibre 

optic connection to the internet will only get worse for us a town”. 

 

 

 


